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The Western Show Canceled
Ellen Wells

The 2021 Western, the show of the Western Nursery and Landscape Association, has been canceled. COVID 

concerns were the factor in the scratching of this Kansas City, Missouri, show that takes place in the middle of 

January.

The WNLA Board of Directors has elected not to reschedule for 2022. The reason cited is the financial uncertainty 

created by not holding a show in 2021. The board is, however, looking for ways to launch a future event that provides 

education, networking and trade opportunities for its green industry members. Keep an eye on wnla.org for the 

latest. GT 


